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Hunter Ridiey

Division of Reclamation, Mining and Safety
1001 E 62™ Ave, Rm 215

Denver, CO 80216

Submitted via email to hunter.ridley @state.co.us

RE: Colorado Parks and Wildlife Comment Letter Clear Spring Ranch Pit; DRMS File
No. M-1992-074

Dear Ms. Ridley,

The City of Colorado Springs, as operator of the Clear Spring Ranch Pit, has read and understands
the comment letter provided by Colorado Parks and Wildlife (CPW). Should the situations outlined
in the CPW letter be applicable during the operation in the new mining area and warrant
consultation with CPW, we will consult with CPW.

Please reach out to me with any additional questions on this matter.

Thank you,

Carlos Wright

Water & Wastewater Construction & Maintenance Manager

121 South Tejon Street, Fourth Floor
P.0. Box 1103, Mail Code 940
Colorado Springs, CO 80903-2187

Fax 719-668-8666
hittp:/fwww.csu.org



